
Aboriginal Evangelical Fellowship of Australia 

 Eastern Area Ladies Convention 2020 
 
Dear Ladies, 

 

As you are aware society as we once knew it has changed dramatically, and 

we have had no alternative but to cancel the AEF Eastern Area Ladies 

Convention which was scheduled for June 2020. 

 

Sisters’ please be encouraged as you continue to meditate on God’s word, 

stand firm by taking comfort in His promises, and continue to uphold one 

another in prayer. 

 

“Our God is an awesome God; He reigns from heaven above.  

With wisdom power and love, our God is an awesome God”. 

 

“But those who wait on the Lord. Shall renew their strength. 

They shall mount up with wings like eagles, 

they shall run and not be weary, they shall walk and not faint.” 

(Isaiah 40:31 NKJV) 
 

 

Blessings in Christ  

 

 

Kathie Naden - Chairperson 

Kath Bird – V/Chairperson 

Francine Riches – A/Secretary 

Lois Towney – Treasurer 

 

We don’t know what the future holds,  

but we do know who holds the future - Amen! 


